Frieth C.E.C. School

NEWSLETTER



Emails and Letters sent home this week:

LETTER: MATHS EVENING

E-MAIL:CHANGE OF NETBALL CLUB DAY

E-MAIL:COIN COLLECTION REMINDER

2016-2017

2016 -2017 INSET days

Wed 4th January 2017
Tues 18th April 2017
Friday 26th May 2017

School will be closed May Bank Hol 1st May 2017

	Open	Close
Autumn	5th Sep	21st Oct
	31st Oct	20th Dec
Spring	5th Jan	10th Feb
	20th Feb	31st Mar
Summer	19th Apr	25th May
	5th June	21st Jul

2017-2018

2016 -2017 INSET days

Mon 4th September 2017 Tues 5th September 2017 Wed 3rd Jan 2018 Tues 16th April 2018 Fri 25th May 2018

School will be closed May Bank Hol 7th May 2018

	Open	Close
Autumn	6th Sept	20th Oct
	30th Oct	19th Dec
Spring	4th Jan	9th Feb
	19th Feb	29tMarch
Summer	17th April	24th May
	4th June	24th July

Spring 12

Message from Mrs Reid

Welcome back to the
Summer term. We have had
a lovely start to the term
with lots of inspiring new
projects beginning. K52
pupils have been busy writing
and posting letters to local
celebrity chefs asking for
help with our new
'Masterchef' topic—watch
this space!



Year 6 have embarked on a quest to get collect signatures for their 'cop Cards' project, being run in conjunction with Thames Valley police and are determined to collect enough to win the competition for a day out at Lego Land—Good Luck Year 6!

To finish the week we had a fantastic assembly by Eagles class based on World Book day which has inspired me to go home as soon as I have written this newsletter and find a brilliant book to get

stuck into!

In the coming weeks we also have lots for parents to get involved with as well. Next Tuesday we are delighted to welcome Julia Brown for the Bucks, Berks and OXON Maths Hub to Frieth. She is running a parent information evening about the latest in maths learning in the primary curriculum and how parents can support at home. There are still places available, so if you would like to attend, please return the slip or contact Mrs Houghton in the office so we can cater for numbers.

Also next week sees the start of our 'Perfect Parking' campaign. Road safety is especially important now the summer months are here and there are more children playing on the green after school. In order to keep our pupils safe, please can all adults be extra vigilant when the children are crossing over to the green as we have seen a number of pupils running across without

21st April 2017



looking carefully. We will also make sure that every class has a safety lesson on how to cross the road safely at the end of the day, and to watch out for the school transport buses leaving the site. The Junior Road Safety Officers (JRSOs) have been busy working with the school travel plan team made up of parents, governors, Mrs Sparks, the local police and villagers to organize posters and volunteers for the 'Perfect Parking' campaign. Thank you to all the parents who have already signed up to the 'Perfect Parking Promise' we look forward to seeing your badges on display next week.

Have a lovely weekend, and a great St George's Day!

Mrs Reid

Welcome To Frieth School & The PTA!

°сноо` Email <u>PTA@Frieth.bucks.sch</u>

Emma, Laura, Sarah & Ellie x





Frieth C.E.C School Frieth Henley on Thames RG9 6PR

Phone: 01494 881554

E-mail:

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk

MESSAGE FROM THE SCHOOL COUNCIL

Hello this is the school council and we would like to ask you if you have any foreign coins or outdated coins. It will help girls in Kenya to go to school. £12 will give three girls sanitary protection for a year enabling them to attend school every day of the term.

Please send your money in an envelope at the start of term.

Many thanks.

ACTIVKIDS VOUCHERS

Please keep sending in your vouchers which we use to get valuable sports equipment; send them in via your child's bookbag or pop into Reception and put them in the collection box on the counter top. Many thanks!

SUNNY WEATHER

Now the weather is becoming sunny please remember to apply sun cream before your child arrives in school. Should they need to reapply, each child should have their own clearly named cream which they should be able to apply themselves. For safety reasons, children are not allowed to use another child's cream. Please also ensure your child has a named sun hat and brings a bottle of water into school with them. Sunglasses are not permitted without a note from a medical professional as the visor on a sun hat will provide enough eye protection. Please also ensure they have a named water bottle in school every day.

FROM THE OFFICE...

NETBALL CLUB- CHANGE OF DAY-PLEASE REBOOK YOUR CHILD'S PLACE

Netball club is now running on Wednesday's after school from 3.15-4.15pm starting next week 26th April. Please complete a new booking slip if you would like your child to sign up for the club, these are available to download from the school website under 'pupils' 'clubs', at the following link:

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/clubs_page/189277

DIARY DATES NEXT WEEK

MONDAY 24TH APRIL CHOIR CLUB STARTS

CLUB SPORT MULTISPORTS STARTS

TUESDAY 25TH GARSINGTON SILVER BIRCH

7PM FREE MATHS EVENING

WEDNESDAY 26TH TEMPEST GROUP PHOTOS

THURSDAY 27TH 3.30PM-5.00PM CHATEAU DU BROUTEL MEETING



Developing Potential without Limitations

Frieth C.E.C School Frieth Henley on Thames RG9 6PR

Phone: 01494 881554

E-mail:

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk

MEDICINES IN SCHOOL

If your child needs lip salve in school for medical reasons you will need to complete a medical form which is available from the school office.

Other dates and events happening in the school diary can all be accessed in the Calendar section of the School Website at the following link:

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376

Join us for a fantastic FREE evening with Julia Brown from the Bucks, Berks and Oxon Maths Hub

> Tuesday 25th April 2017 7pm

Supporting Maths at Home An information evening for parents



More information is available on our school website

www.friethschool.co.uk